
The

Wathen-Bartlett
at The Burley Club

The Cross, Pound Lane, Burley, Hants BH24 4EB

7th October 2024

All Members and associates,

This is to inform you that from 21st October 2024 charges will be applied for parking in the
Wathen Bartlett/Burley Club car park in line with much of the rest of the village.

However, this should not affect our members, associates or general customers.

Members will be able to submit a single registration number (two in the case of family
membership) which will be exempt from all charges while that membership is paid up.

Associates (e.g. local businesses who pay an annual parking charge) will be able to submit
registration numbers commensurate with the number of spaces they pay for (these numbers
can be changed provided the number of paid for spaces is not exceeded).

Customers will be able to enter their registration into a console at the bar when purchasing
drinks etc.

There will be limited (10 minutes) free parking for those using the clothing bank etc.

Where applicable please submit registration numbers via email (send to
admin@wathenbartlett.co.uk) or at the bar. Please let us know before 21st October to avoid
the possibility of penalty charges.

Regards

Burley Club Committee

mailto:admin@wathenbartlett.co.uk

